

Harrow Council

Mr. Nick Jackson By email

25 October 2017 Our ref: 3616295

Dear Mr. Jackson

Thank you for your request for information received on 4 October 2017.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

You requested (please see our answers in bold below):

- 1) How many FOI requests did you receive in the year Jan 1st 2016 Dec 31st 2016 (or your equivalent business/financial year), and; For the period Jan 1st 2016 Dec 31st 2016, Harrow Council received 1.458 FOI cases.
- 2) How many FOI Section 21 exemptions did you employ during this same time period? For the period Jan 1st 2016 Dec 31st 2016, Harrow Council employed FOI Section 21 exemption on 2 occasions.

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:

Mr Jonathan Milbourn
Head of Customer Services & Access Harrow
Civic Centre
Civic 1
Harrow Council
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XF

Email:	$\Box\Box$	ППП

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Paul Halpenny	